- -RE:-Request for approval of prorated-fee - = -

SONY

Sony Electronics Ine.
16535 Via Esprillo, San Diego, California 92127 Telephone: (858) 342-2761

April 26,2018

Ms. Maureen E. Wylie

Chief Financial Officer

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike

Mail Stop: TWFN-9F4

Rockville, MD 20852

Docket # 03037570
License # 04-23948-01F

Dear Ms. Wylie,

On November 10, 2017, Sony Electronics Inc requested that our renewal application for the
above radioactive material license be withdrawn (copy enclosed). We no longer sold the product
for which we held the license and wanted to just let the license expire on November 30, 2017.
We were not aware of the need to formally request the termination of the license or the need to
pay the license fee on a prorated basis until the termination occurred, as required under 10 CFR
Part 171, Subpart 17(b)(2).

A formal request to terminate the license, as of the expiration date, was submitted today to the
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards; Division of Industrial and Medical Nuclear
Safety. A copy is enclosed.

I am writing to you to request a prorated materials license fee for the period October 1, 2017 to
November 30, 2017.

]

Thank you in advance for any assistance you can provide.

Sincerely,
Sony Electronics Inc

7,¢1w M%W\

Kerwin Brown
Director — Corporate ESH
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SONY

Sony Electronics Inc.
16535 Via Esprillo, San Diego, California 92127 Telephone: (858) 942-2761

April 26,2018

Division of Industrial and Medical Nuclear Safety
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555-0001

RE: Termination of License 04-23948-01E

Dear Sir or Madam,

On November 10, 2017, we requested the withdrawal of our renewal application for the above
license, with the intent of letting the license expire on November 30, 2017.

We now understand that we also need to formally request the termination of this license,
effective as of the expiration date.

Please consider this our request to terminate the license. The product covered by the license was
not sold or stocked by Sony after the November 30, 2017 expiration date.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

741«)\”\ Brovn

Kerwin Brown
Director-Corporate ESH
Sony Electronics Inc.



SONY

Sony Electronics Inc.
16535 Via Esprillo, San Diego, California 92127 Telephone: (858) 942-4000

November 10, 2017

Division of Industrial and Medical Nuclear Safety
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555-0001

RE: Application for Renewal of License 04-23948-01E

Dear Sir or Madam,

We would like to formally withdraw the application for renewal that we filed on October 27,
2017. We will no longer store/handle the product for which the license was required.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

T Drom,

Kerwin Brown
Director-Corporate ESH
Sony Electronics Inc.




